Katherine Doughty

From: Bethia Thomas <Bethia.Thomas@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 September 2025 16:30

To: Katherine Doughty

Cc: Lucy Edwards

Subject: Short report for September

Hi Katherine,

Hope you are well.

I think I have already told you I am having a busy week this week, and I will not be able to attend our catch up tomorrow, but I hadn't sent my apologies for the meeting this evening.

The first few weeks back from the summer are always hectic, and it will get back to normal, but until then, here is a short update summarising ongoing threads.

- Brackendale this will continue to be being monitored by our waste team.
- Bleeding & Trauma Kit a location for its installation has been secured, but there are outstanding issues.
- Tree at Cycle Park awaiting further updates.
- Maintenance at Folly Park we are chasing up removal of low branches and tidying up areas around the pond.
- Grass Cutting we are following up reports of areas that have been left uncut around the Highworth Road.
- Gloucester St Car Park awaiting further updates.
- Liddiard's Row & Leamington Drive have called both into committee; September meeting has been cancelled.

Please feel free to pick up anything outstanding with Lucy or me.

All the best,

Bethia.

Cllr Bethia Thomas

Vale of White Horse District Council Leader Liberal Democrat Member for Faringdon Ward

Direct Line: 07906 821 680

Executive Support Officer: 01235 422644

Twitter: @bethiatId | Facebook: @BethiaThomas.LucyEdwards

Upcoming Leave: 25th-28th September.